ROMÂNIA MINISTERUL APĂRĂRII NAȚIONALE ȘCOALA MILITARĂ DE MAIȘTRI MILITARI ȘI SUBOFIȚERI A FORȚELOR AERIENE "TRAIAN VUIA" CONCURS DE ADMITERE SESIUNEA SEPTEMBRIE 2019

TEST GRILĂ LA LIMBA ENGLEZĂ - PROFILUL MAIȘTRI MILITARI – FILIERA DIRECTĂ

VARIANTA NR. 2

Partea I: CITIT

I just returned from the greatest summer vacation! It was so fantastic, I never wanted it to end. I spent eight days in Paris, France. My best friends, Henry and Steve, went with me. We had a beautiful hotel room in the Latin Quarter, and it wasn't even expensive. We had a balcony with a wonderful view.

We visited many famous tourist places. My favorite was the Louvre, a well-known museum. I was always interested in art, so that was a special treat for me. The museum is so huge, you could spend weeks there. Henry got tired walking around the museum and said "Enough! I need to take a break and rest."

We took lots of breaks and sat in cafes along the river Seine. The French food we ate was delicious. The wines were tasty, too. Steve's favorite part of the vacation was the hotel breakfast. He said he would be happy if he could eat croissants like those forever. We had so much fun that we're already talking about our next vacation!

1. What city did they go to for their summer vacation?

a. Latin b. Lyon c. Paris d. Louvre

2. How long was the summer vacation?

a. one weekb. two weeksc. eight daysd. eight weeks

3. What did their hotel room have?

a. a balconyb. a refrigeratorc. a view of the metrod. a bottle of wine

4. Who got tired walking in the Louvre museum?

- a. Harry b. Henry
- c. Steve
- d. Seine

- 5. The main idea of the text is:
 - a. famous tourist places
 - b. a summer vacation in Paris
 - c. a breakfast in the balcony
 - d. the cafes along the river Seine

Coca-Cola, or Coke, is a carbonated soft drink manufactured by The Coca-Cola Company. Originally intended as a patent medicine, it was invented in the late 19th century by Stith Pemberton and was bought out by businessman Asa Griggs Candler, whose marketing tactics led Coca-Cola to its dominance of the worlds soft-drink market throughout the 20th century. The drink's name refers to two of its original ingredients: coca leaves, and kola nuts (a source of caffeine). The current formula of Coca-Cola remains a trade secret, although a variety of reported recipes and experimental recreations have been published.

The Coca-Cola Company produces concentrate, which is then sold to licensed Coca-Cola bottlers throughout the world.

- 6. The text mainly informs us about:
 - a. Coca-Cola or Coke
 - b. coca leaves
 - c. kola nuts
 - d. Coca leaves and kola nuts
- 7. Coca-Cola is manufactured by:
 - a. The Coca-Cola Company
 - b. John Stith Pemberton
 - c. kola nuts
 - d. Coca-Cola bottlers.
- 8. Its current formula is:
 - a. reported recipes
 - b. marketing tactics
 - c. invented by Asa Griggs Candler
 - d. a trade secret
- 9. Who invented Coca-Cola?
 - a. Asa Griggs Candler
 - b. John Stith Pemberton
 - c. its original ingredients
 - d. Coke

A global cuisine is a cuisine that is practiced around the world. A cuisine is a characteristic style of cooking practices and traditions, often associated with a specific region, country or culture. To become a global cuisine, a local, regional or national cuisine must spread around the world, its food served worldwide. There have been significant improvements and advances during the last century in food preservation, storage, shipping and production, and today many countries, cities and regions have access to their cuisines and many other global cuisines.

10. The text mainly informs us about:

- a. cities and regions
- b. shipping and production
- c. global cuisine
- d. significant improvements

11. The main idea of the text is that in order to become a global cuisine, a local, regional or national cuisine must:

- a. have significant improvements
- c. have advances during the last century
- c. do nothing
- d. spread around the world, its food served worldwide

My family lives in a small house. It's simple but pretty. It has a large garden. I like to work in the garden but my sister hates to work in the garden. She prefers to read. She reads in the afternoon.

I give all of the vegetables to mom and dad. They like to cook in our small kitchen. I eat any vegetable but my sister eats only a few.

My family always eats breakfast and dinner together. We talk. We laugh. Then my sister washes the dishes.

At night dad likes to listen to music. Mom works on the computer. I watch television. And my sister reads.

Soon we go to bed. My parents go to bed late but my sister and I go to bed early. I'm ready to go to sleep but my sister wants to keep reading.

12. Which is another way to describe the family's house?

- a. old but cheery
- b. narrow but suitable
- c. big and ugly
- d. little but attractive

13. How many members has the family?

- a. four
- b. three
- c. two
- d. five

14. Who doesn't enjoy working in the garden?

- a. cousin
- b. grandmother
- c. sister
- d. father

15. When does the sister like to read?

a. at nightb. in the afternoonc. in the morningd. all of the above

PARTEA a II-a: GRAMATICA

16. Four _____ knocked at my door last night.

- a. policemens
- b. policeman
- c. policemans
- d. policemen

17. He has _____ car in the city.

- a. expensive
- b. the most expensive
- c. expensivest
- d. expensive as

18. Sally _____ to gym twice a week.

- a. go
- b. goes
- c. is going
- d. going

19. They ______ a new house last year.

- a. have bought
- b. buyed
- c. bought
- d. are buying

20. He can _____ better than his sister.

- a. swims
- b. to swim
- c. swimming
- d. swim

21. The bus left _____ hour ago.

- a. an
- b. a
- c. the
- d. two

22. If it _____, I will take my umbrella.

- a. rains
- b. will rain
- c. is raining
- d. rained

23. Always brush your teeth _____ going to sleep.

- a. after
- b. before
- c. because
- d. next

24. Children _____ in the garden now.

- a. play
- b. are playing
- c. is playing
- d. playing

25. I _____ go to Spain next year.

- a. will
- b. was
- c. am
- d. be.

VOCABULAR

26. When you are a model you have a lot of photo _____

- a. shiftings
- b. shutings
- c. shootings
- d. shovels

27. It is a quarter to nine A.M.

- a. 09:25b. 09:15c. 20:45
- d. 08:45

28. I feel a pain above my stomach. My _____ hurts.

- a. elbow
- b. foot
- c. hand
- d. chest

29. My husband's mother is my _____.

- a. mother
- b. sister
- c. mother-in-law
- d. father

30. My father is sick. I have to give him some _____.

- a. stories
- b. sweets
- c. medicine
- d. sleep
- 31. A hand has five _____
 - a. fingers
 - b. foot
 - c. legs
 - d. arms

32. A decade is equal with _____

- a. one year
- b. one hundred years
- c. twenty years
- d. ten years

33. What day comes after Friday?

- a. Sunday
- b. Saturday
- c. Free-day
- d. Monday

34. Doris is a _____. She works in a hospital.

- a. cat
- b. teacher
- c. nurse
- d. lawyer

35. _____ is your name?

- a. What
- b. Who
- c. How
- d. When

PARTEA a III-a: SCRIS

36. How do you start a formal complaint?

- a. Dear friend
- b. Dear Mike
- c. Hello
- d. Dear Sir/Madam

37. How do you start an e-mail to your friend?

- a. Dear Sir
- b. Robert,
- c. Dear Mr/Mrs
- d. See you soon

38. What is the correct order?

- a. Smith doctor yesterday morning I saw
- b. I saw Smith doctor morning yesterday
- c. I saw doctor Smith yesterday morning
- d. Morning yesterday I saw doctor Smith

39. What is the correct address:

- a. Unites States, Boston, Union Street, 96
- b. Union Street, 96, Boston, United States
- c. 96, Union Street, Boston, United States
- d. Boston, 96, Union Street, United States

40. How do you end a formal letter?

- a. Lots of love
- b. Sincerely yours,
- c. Dear sir,
- d. See you soon,

- 41. Choose the most appropriate line to start an informal letter:
 - a. Dear Sir
 - b. Dear John
 - c. Dear Madam
 - d. Dear Mr Smith
- 42. To apply for a job you have to:
 - a. write an formal letter
 - b. write a informal letter
 - c. write two lines
 - d. write a sentence
- 43. Choose the most appropriate line to make an informal invitation:
 - a. Would you like to come to my birthday?
 - b. Could you please come to my birthday?
 - c. I would like you to join me to my birthday
 - d. Can you come to my birthday?
- 44. Choose the most appropriate line to start a formal complaint letter :
 - a. I want to express my gratitude...
 - b. I would like to complain about....
 - c. Please, give my money back...
 - d. What a pity to hear...
- 45. Where can you find the following line : "Hugs and kisses"
 - a. In a formal letter
 - b. In an informal letter
 - c. In a complaint
 - d. In a C.V.

•

GRILA DE CORECTARE -TEST GRILĂ LA LIMBA ENGLEZĂ-- PROFILUL MAIȘTRI MILITARI – FILIERA DIRECTĂ VARIANTA NR. 2

Item	Răspuns
1.	c
1. 2.	с
3.	а
3. 4. 5.	b
5.	b
6.	а
7.	a
8.	d
9.	b
10.	С
11.	d
12.	d
13.	а
14.	С
15.	b
16.	d
17.	b
18.	b
19.	С
20.	d
21.	a
22.	а
23.	b
24.	b
25.	a

Item	Răspuns
26.	c
27.	d
28.	d
29.	c
30.	c
31.	a
32.	d
33.	b
34.	c
35.	a
36.	d
37.	b
38.	c
39.	c
40.	b
41.	b
42.	a
43.	d
44.	b
45.	b